
ERWC welcomes back Matthew Johnson as he
shares practical, on-the-ground solutions for

making grammar and language instruction more
accessible, practical, and connected to students’

reading, writing, and most importantly, the deep
well of language knowledge they bring with
them already. In this webinar, Matthew will

share practices for creating language instruction
that comes across clearer, sticks better, transfers
easier, and ultimately instills a love of language,
all while teaching major grammatical concepts.
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